
 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS IN THE 
VICINITY OF  

FIRST STREET BETWEEN MISSION TO GLESS 
 
On Tuesday, May 29, 2007, the contractor will re-stripe 1st Street between Mission 
and Gless.  Following the re-striping, traffic will be pushed to the north and south 
sides of the street.  This is necessary for the Contractor to begin working on the 
center trackway.   
 
WHAT: Re-striping and traffic switch 
WHEN: Beginning Tuesday, May 29, 2007.  The hours of construction will be for one night only 

beginning at 6:00 p.m. Tuesday evening until the morning of Wednesday, May 30, 2007 at 
6:00 a.m. 

WHERE: 1st Street from Mission to Gless 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT: 

 No street parking on First Street.  
 Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction. 
 Cones and arrow boards will be used to redirect traffic and to minimize impacts to 

the community. 
 Fire department and emergency vehicle access will be maintained. 
 Flaggers will redirect pedestrian traffic. 
 Accessibility to homes and businesses will be maintained.   

 


